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Mail-in voting has been ongoing in Oregon for a long time and works well for our 

state. Not everyone can make it in person to polling venues (ie disabled, elderly), so 

this is an option to ensure all people eligible to vote can do so. Additionally, it is a 

more time effective way for others to contribute to democracy. Instead of wasting 

hours in lines to vote, mail-in voting is ideal for those with busy schedules and those 

working. Please keep our mail-in system for voting. 


